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Today's Scripture May 12, 2024

KEENAGERS MEET TOMORROW
Our group of Keenagers (those 
aged 60+) will meet tomorrow at 
11 A.M. in Fireside Room at Cole 
Community Church. Please join 
us for a time of fellowship worship 
and prayer, and we will conclude 
our study of I Peter. Visitors are 
always welcome. For more details 
please see Pastor Chuck.

SUMMER HELPERS NEEDED FOR 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES
If you're intersted in serving in 
Sunday School for the 
summer, we're in need of 
a few extra helpers in the 
toddler and preschool 
rooms. We'd love to provide a 
summer break to our teachers and 
helpers who served during the 
school year. Contact Ashlee at 
childrensministry@colecommunity.
org, or fi ll out this volunteer form.

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE LATIN 
AMERICA ENCOURAGEMENT 
TRIP VISION LUNCH
You are warmly invited to share 
lunch and hear about Global 
Outreach's recent trip to Latin 
America at our vision meeting, 
planned for May 19 after church at 
11:30 A.M. in the Fireside Room.

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: Hebrews 8:7-13,"Jesus is a Better Covenant Pt. 2 New Heart & New 
Power"

TEACHER: Kirk Crager, Lead Pastor

"MADE FOR THIS" LOCAL 
OUTREACH CAMP TEAM
This summer, we'll host a "Made 
For This" three day sports and arts 
camp offsite on June 18-20 from 
6-8 P.M. each night, and 
we're building our team to 
help with this outreach. 

If you have knowledge 
or skill in a sport (soccer, 
basketball, frisbee, etc.) or art 
(drawing, painting, etc.) that you 
could use to serve elementary age 
kids, we'd love to have you join the 
team! We'll also need help with 
things like snacks, check-ins, parent 
relations, and more. Email Kirk at 
kirk@colecommunity.org or complete 
the form using the QR code above.

We're holding a vision and 
training session to learn more 
on Sunday, May 19 at 6 P.M. for 
volunteers to learn more and 
help us plan for the camp. 

as of May 6, 2024

This Week's Giving $ 13,407

YTD Spending $185,930

Give online at 
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $172,906

KENYA MISSION FUNRAISING 
UPDATE AND THANKS 
Thank you for supporting Cole 
Valley Christian School's upcoming 
outreach trip to Kenya. They raised 
more than $1,200 during their bake 
sale, and God also provided candy 
and school supplies for them to 
take to the head school masters 
in rural Kenyan communities. 

JESSICA ROGERS' PIANO RECITAL
The Rogers family would like to invite 
you to Jessica's Senior Piano Recital 
in the Fireside Room on Friday, May 
17 at 6 P.M. Cookies to follow. 

PATH PREGNANCY 
BOTTLES DUE TODAY 
We're collecting baby bottles 
on the back table to return to 
Path Pregnancy, a local nonprofi t 
organization who provides critical 
services like pregnancy testing, 
ultrasounds, abortion 
and pregnancy loss 
recovery, and other 
educational resources 
to women in the Treasure Valley. 

MayElder Update 2024 
Dear church family,
Happy Mother's Day to all you wonderful Moms out there. We are thankful 
for each one of you who have given so much of your lives to the care and 
raising of children of God. We pray that the Lord will encourage you and 
remind you of His great love for each of you. 
Summer is upon us, and we're excited for warmer weather and continued 
fellowship as we continue Phase One of our Revitalization. We continue to 
dine together with Elders and our families to grow closer as a group.The 
better we know and understand each other, the more effectively we can 
work together as a team, and the better we can support and pray for one 
another. We are all part of the body of Christ, working together to love 
and serve the Lord. 
This is similar to the meals the whole body just enjoyed during the latest 
round of "Supper For Six."We hope you had as much fun as we did at 
our gatherings, and thank you to all of our gracious hosts for opening 
your homes and to our talented chefs for cooking delicious dishes. There 
will be more opportunities to grow together in community as a body this 
summer, and we want to challenge you to continue that same intentionality 
in growing relationships with others on your own.
Next week, we'll have the opportunity to hear from the team who went 
to visit our Latin America Global Outreach Workers. Look for more 
information soon so we can all share in the joy of how the Gospel reaches 
Latin America through our teams.
We thank God for such a loving and caring congregation and pray in turn 
for you to be sustained in the hope of Christ and fi lled with the Spirit of 
the Lord. We're excited for how God is leading our body, and what He has 
in store for each of us in the coming months and years. 

In Him,
                   J i m, J i m, J o s h , M i k e  +  K i r k


